LﬂGL5| Flogler Street Beautification Project

Reinventing a Classic

November 17, 2023
Construction Alert #48:

+ With weather cooperating, this Sunday, Nov. 19th, Lanzo Construction will begin sidewalk

demolition on the northside of E Flagler St from D & R perfume store (115 E Flagler St) to the

Flagler First Condos (101 E Flagler St)

+ Monday, Nov. 20th: Sidewalk installation will begin with concrete pour with exposed aggregate.

+ Tuesday, Nov. 21st: Sidewalk installation will begin with concrete pour of black bands.

+ Access to all businesses will be maintained during normal hours of operation.

+ For any additional information, please contact the Project Information Officer (PIO) Wanda
Mendez, at either mendez@miamidda.com or (786) 285-9407
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WORKING TOGETHER FOR A BETTER FLAGLER STREET

www flaglerstreetmiamicom mendez @ miamidda.com
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... today, yesterday, & tomorrow



